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Dear Friends and Supporters: 
 

CAMP 2021 IS SET!  As you know, the Coronavirus forced us to cancel camp this past summer.  I am so excited to 

announce that Mt. Salem Revival Grounds will reopen back up in 2021 with our “Mystery Mountain” theme.  I  am 

thrilled that the 2020 speakers have rescheduled to preach at the same camp week for 2021. The only changes in 
2021 are:  Nehemiah Work Week II (May 10-14) the speakers to be announced, and Youth Week (June 7-11) Pastor 
Jason McNeese will be added to the list of speakers.  So, please mark your calendars and start planning NOW to at-
tend a week of summer camp in 2021! 
 

Pastor Bob Parker, from Newark, NY, had a nice 2005 Ford van they donated and transported to the camp.  We are 
grateful they thought of us.  We hope to put it to good use by transporting campers who need a ride to the dorms, and 
to help transport summer staff to town.   Thanks Lighthouse Baptist Church. 
 

Recently a church in Indianapolis, IN, donated some pews in good conditioned for the Joe Boyd Tabernacle.  Our pas-
tor, Kristian McGee, made the connection and several of our staff members travelled to pick them up.  They will re-
place some of our old pews that have been repaired time and time again.  Now, it is out with the old and in with the 
new.  No more splinters or pinchers!   
 

When I was at Heritage Baptist Church in Martinsburg, PA, Pastor Mark Biter handed me a check for $238.30 for Mt. 
Salem Revival Grounds that was raised this past summer during their children’s Bible school.  How we thank the Lord 
for these wonderful children who wanted to show their love to the camp.  Please be much in prayer for Pastor Biter as 
he is presently recovering from surgery.   
 

I am asking all of our friends who love Mt. Salem Revival Grounds to pray for us and to consider sending a Thanks-
giving Offering to help us during our off-season at Mt. Salem.  Your special love offering will be much appreciated.  I 

would also like to ask many of you to prayerfully consider monthly support to Mt. Salem Revival Grounds.  If there ever 
was a needed ministry for the next generation of our churches, it is this ministry.  We eat, sleep, and drink revival and 
for souls to be won to Christ.  We work hard to reach that goal.  Please help us, if you can.  Along with receiving the 
Minute-A-Month, you can keep up with us through our website @ www.mtsalemrevivalgrounds.com, or on Facebook 
@ Mt. Salem Revival Grounds. 
 

Because He lives, 
 
 
 
Dr. Randy E. Taylor 
Evangelist/President 

P.O. Box 186 - West Union, WV 26456 - Phone/Fax: 304-873-2315 - E-mail: mtsalem@citynet.net 
Visit us on the web at: www.mtsalemrevivalgrounds.com - A ministry out of Mt. Salem Baptist Church 
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Josiah Schroeder & teen men 
from Ft. Wayne, IN. 

Donated mattresses delivered by New 
Heights Baptist Church, Ft. Wayne, IN. 

Dozer working to crown ballfield. 

Enlarging the Wolf Pen Recreational Area ballfield. 

Installing stairs, railing, & walkway for 
the bleachers on the hillside. 

A church donated pews for  
the Joe Boyd Tabernacle. 

Van donated by Lighthouse  
Baptist Church, Newark, NY. 

Sold old buses to purchase  
a newer one. 

Pastor McGee & staff men picked 
up pews in Indianapolis, IN. 

Repairing drainage ditch beside 
the ballfield. 


